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Welcome to the new Ozaukee Interurban Trail  

Newsletter, where you can find out more about all of 

the exciting activities occurring on the Trail!  

The Ozaukee Interurban Trail Improvement Project Grand Opening  
Celebration was a great success!  Thank you to all of you who attended 

and helped make the celebration such a special day! 

Ozaukee Christian School Bake Sale Bikers enjoying food hot off the grill 

Bridge Builders cutting the ribbon and officially  
opening the new bridge! 

Everyone gathered on the new bridge 

Two of our great volunteers selling 
Celebration T-shirts 

Gathering for the ribbon-cutting First chance to ride & walk across the 
new bridge 

Lots of bikes at the Celebration at the 
Justice Center 

*All photos on this page taken by Rob Nuernberg* 



Raffle Donors Event Sponsors 

Anytime Fitness 
City of Cedarburg Parks, Recreation & Forestry Department 

City of Mequon Parks & Recreation Department 
City of Port Washington Parks & Recreation Department 

Extreme Ski & Bike 
Grafton Ski & Cyclery 

KT & the Universal Love Band 
Local Motion Outfitters 

Ozaukee County Planning & Parks Department 
Alice A. Struck 

Village of Grafton Parks & Recreation Department 
Wheel & Sprocket 

Anytime Fitness 
Brooks Chiropractic 

Go Audio 
KT & the Universal Love Band 

NovoPrint USA 
Port Washington VFW Post #7588 

Ozaukee Christian School 
Rose Harms Legion Post #355 

Wisconsin Trails Magazine 

Thank you to our Grand Opening Celebration sponsors & raffle donors! 

Presenting Sponsor: 

Dennis Ansay 
Dennis Bruss 
Noel Cutright 

Cindy DeGroot 
Bob Dreblow 
Tom Dueppen 
Jim Gennrich 

Katie Gennrich 

Joette Heckenbach 
Mikko Hilvo 
Nancy Hundt 
Brian Ingwell 

Kira Johan 
Al Krier 

Mark Lesar 
Dennis Luff 

Thank you to everyone that dedicated their time to help make the Celebration happen! 

Paul Merkey 
Mary Monday 
Rob Nuernberg 

Bill Pence 
Joan Schnell 

Daniel Schommer 
Katie Smith 
Phil Smith 

Robert Stanton 
Alice Struck 

Shelby Kortenhof-Struck 
Sydney Struck 
Randy Tetzlaff 
Helen Ward 
John Ward 

Celebration photos on 
this page courtesy of 

Cindy & Roger DeGroot 

For more information about the Ozaukee Interurban Trail, please visit us on the web:  www.interurbantrail.us 

Thank you to Alice Struck, for creating 
the beautiful original artwork used 

throughout the Grand Opening  
Celebration! 


